
BOYS    
  
Royal Blue Official sweatshirt (preferably with school logo)                                                
Black/Grey Trousers                                                                
  
White Cotton shirt/ polo shirt    
Socks must be worn (plain black or grey)     
   
 
 
GIRLS 
Royal Blue Official Sweatshirt/Cardigan (preferably with school logo)                                
Black/Grey Skirt or Black/Grey Trousers 
White Cotton shirt / polo shirt 
Socks/ tights/shalwar (plain black, grey or white) 
 
In summer children girls may wear a blue checked dress. 
 
 
All clothing should be clearly marked with the child’s full name.   
 
Children should not wear any scarves in school in view of their age and in the best interests 
of Health and Safety.   
 
SCHOOL SHOES 
 
School shoes must be plain black school shoes with a sensible heel, no trainers and no logos 

(please see the images below). If children have a problem with their usual school shoes, they 

are permitted to wear other shoes on a temporary basis.  During winter months children are 

allowed to wear sensible plain black boots on the journey to/from school, but must change into 

school shoes upon arrival to their classroom. 

Our school promotes the use of practical shoes that are well maintained and reflect our 
commitment to smart appearance and pride in school identity.  
 

                                             
 
                                     
Physical Education Kit 

                          



 
PE kit for boys and girls is as follows: 
White t-shirt with school logo/ White T-Shirt 
Plain black/dark grey tracksuit bottoms or plain black/dark grey leggings 
School jumper/school hoodie 
Trainers 
 
On their PE day, pupils will attend school in their PE kit, unless notified otherwise. 
 
The children are expected to keep their shirts tucked in if they remove their jumpers and not 

to have their jumpers around their waist, as we want high standards from our pupils, including 

their uniform presentation. 

It is the School’s Governors’ Policy that all children do not wear scarves of any type, in our 

school or in our school grounds, in view of their age and in the interests of health and safety.   

Official School Uniform can be purchase via the school office – order are sent annually (May 

or June) to our supplier Price Buckland. Our school uniform is also available from uniform 

stockists in the town centre. 

Jewellery 

Jewellery is not allowed in school. Pupils should not wear rings, bracelet, necklaces or 

earrings in school. Inexpensive wristwatches are allowed.  

School Reading Bags 

School Reading Bags are available from the School Office at the price of £5.00. 

Hairstyles 

The Governors have decided that extreme (shaved half way and left long on top/ lined or 

patterned hairstyles) or unusual hairstyles are inappropriate to the standards that we are trying 

to attain and they are thereforenot allowed.  This is also to support the children on transition 

to Secondary school in meeting their standards.    

  
Our school promotes a smart appearance and pride in school identity, which can be shown 

through our school uniform. 

 


